
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 3 Homework – 13.09.24 

Maths 

This week, we have been 

recapping our learning from Year 

2. Write the number sentence or 

use part-whole models and 

partition the numbers below: 

a. 54  b. 71  c. 18 

d. 29  e. 92  f. 47 

g. 65  h. 38  i. 86 

Literacy 

This week, we have learned to 

replace common nouns with precise 

nouns. Write sentences with precise 

nouns. 

The robin perched on the branch of 

a cedar tree. 

The bee collected pollen from the 

daisy. 

Lucy walked to Tesco. 

 
Topic 

Next week, we will be 

learning about a river’s 

journey. Find out where a 

river’s journey begins, 

where it ends and any 

features you might see 

along the way. 

WOW Active 

After our launch of WOW active, 

we are hoping children become 

more physically active to 

improve physical fitness. I 

would like you to do 2x30 

minutes of physical activity this 

weekend. 

Homework due on 

Wednesday 18th September. 

General information 

Forest schools will begin for Year 3 next Friday 20th September. Children 

should come to school dressed in appropriate clothing for the outdoors. 

Please also bring a change of clothes and shoes in case they get dirty. 

With Forest Schools now beginning, there will be no other PE throughout 

the week so PE kit will not be needed.  

Spellings will be given out on a Monday and children are to practice 

throughout the week in preparation for a test on a Friday. 

We are looking for suggestions for a class charity so if you have any 

that you are particularly keen on supporting please do let us know. 


